ge. Dr Yves Carlier

Dr E pays

Prof A carnelliosen

Reply to:
Dr Eleanor Riley,
Honorary Meetings Secretary, BSP,
Institute of Cell, Animal and Population Biology,
University of Edinburgh,
Ashworth Laboratories,
West Mains Road,
Edinburgh EH9 3JT.
Tel: 0131 650 5540
Fax: 0131 667 3210
email: e.riley@ed.ac.uk

Dr Lodewijk Tielens, Utrecht University, Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, Department of Biochemistry, PO Box 80.176, 3508 TD Utrecht, The Netherlands.

October 11th, 1996.

Dear Dr Tielens,

Re: Proposed joint meeting of the British, Dutch and Belgian Societies for Parasitology, Warwick University, UK, April 1999.

I understand that Dr Henk Schallig has already discussed with you the possibility that British, Dutch and Belgian Societies for Parasitology could hold a joint meeting in Warwick in 1999, and I am now writing with a formal invitation to the Dutch Society to join us at this meeting.

The actual dates of the meeting are not yet finalised, but it will be in early April, during the Easter university vacation. Warwick University is one of the UK's leading science universities, is a modern, purpose built campus situated near to Birmingham International Airport and has excellent road links to the channel ports. The University can accommodate up to 1,000 delegates. The local organiser of the meeting will be Dr Graham Medley.

We would propose that the programme for the meeting would be jointly decided by representatives of all the participating societies (it is possible that the Scandinavian societies may also wish to take part, in which case it would become a "Northern European" meeting!).

I hope very much that your Society will be able to accept this invitation,

Yours sincerely,

Eleanor M. Riley, PhD. Hon Meetings Secretary, BSP.